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Thank You for an Amazing 2025 Season at RW’s Fishing & Big Eddy Resort !!

Our Valued Customer.

As the 2025 silver salmon season comes to an end, we want to extend our heartfelt thanks for
choosing RW’s for your fishing adventure. It was a thrill to see so many guests, like you, reel in
those stunning sockeye & silvers and create unforgettable memories on the water.

We hope you're still buzzing from the excitement of the chase and the beauty of RW’s Resort.
Your passion for fishing and camaraderie made this season truly special. Whether it was your
first cast or your hundredth, we’re grateful you shared it with us.

As we wrap up, we’re already looking forward to next year’s season! Stay tuned for updates on
2026 openings, special offers, and more. In the meantime, keep those fishing stories alive, and
feel free to share your favorite moments or photos with us—we’d love to hear from you!
Wishing you tight lines and calm waters until we meet again.

Warm regards,

RW & Yasue, Misty & Mike and Guides, all staff. 907-262-7888 rwfishing@hotmail.com

P.S. Planning ahead? Reach out early to secure your spot for next season!




